
Dear Seaforth Basketball Families,
Welcome to the official kick-off of Seaforth High School Basketball Season!

As part of our commitment to supporting Seaforth High School Basketball, we require that each
family volunteer at least two shifts (more if you are able!) to help staff concessions during home
games this season.

Important Notes:
● When selecting shifts, please choose ones that do not overlap with your child’s

participation in a game.
● There will be training provided to ensure concessions run smoothly - no worries if you

have never worked concessions before!
● Please sign up as soon as possible, but no later than this Friday, November 22.

The first home games of the season are tomorrow (Wed 11/20), so we need volunteers to
sign up for those available shifts ASAP!

Here is how to sign up in 3 easy steps:
1. Click this link to navigate to SignUp: https://signup.com/go/yJusGdt
2. Enter your email address - You will NOT need to register an account on SignUp
3. Sign up! Choose your spots - SignUp will send you an automated confirmation and

reminders - Easy!

Note: SignUp does not share your email address with others, but if you prefer not to use
your email address or otherwise have trouble signing up, please contact me via one of the
ways below and I can sign you up manually.

Seaforth Concessions Contact Information:
Laurianne Torres
Email: seaforthconcessions@gmail.com
Phone / Text: 954-699-3989

We truly appreciate your time, effort, and willingness to volunteer.

Thank you for your support!
Laurianne Torres
(Mom of Justin Torres - Mens Varsity Basketball)

https://signup.com/go/yJusGdt

